Adam N. Temple

Director,
Code Compliance
Department

December 29, 2014

Ref: City of Doral Recycling Ordinance
To Whom It May Concern:

In December 2014, the City Council adopted a new ordinance that mandates that
multifamily residences implement a single-stream recycling program by July 1,
2015. This ordinance applies to multifamily communities that have 4 or more
dwelling units and are not currently receiving recycling services from Miami-
Dade County.

During the next seven months, the City will be conducting a public education and
outreach campaign to inform residents and Home Owners Association’s (HOA’s)
of these new requirements. During the months July - September 2015, our staff
will begin issuing “Warning Notices™ to properties found not to be in compliance
with the City of Doral’s Code.

Beginning in October 2015, our staff will begin enforcing the multifamily
recycling ordinance. Additional costs associated with adding recycling services
can often be offset by reducing the size of your solid waste container and/or the
frequency of solid waste disposal. Please contact vour licensed waste hauler to

set up a single-stream recycling program that meets the needs of vour
property.

The goal of this new ordinance is to decrease the percentage of waste that is sent
to landfills. The City is committed to sustainable initiatives that improve the
overall health of the environment. Thank you in advance for your cooperation and
we look forward to working with your community.

If you have any questions regarding the City’s multifamily recycling ordinance,
please contact the Code Compliance Department at (305) 593-6680.
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